
PepsiCo Accessibility Statement

At PepsiCo, we are committed to making our websites accessible to every 
visitor, including those with disabilities. Consistent with this goal, we’ve taken 
several steps to enhance our site and increase its useability by those who 
access the web using assistive technology. Our efforts are guided by the Web
Content Accessibility Guidelines, version 2.1, Level AA (WCAG 2.1 AA). We 
will continue to enhance our digital properties to deliver accessible 
experiences. 

If you experience difficulty accessing our website content, please contact us 
at ITWebAccessibilityCoE@pepsico.com for assistance or to provide 
feedback. 
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